Jarvenpai, April 7, 1948.

Agustin Basave, Esq.,
Director de "E1 Norte",
Ap. N° 186,

Monterrey, N.L. Mexico.
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Dear Sir,

Please accept my most cordial thanks
for your kind interest in my music and the
newspaper clipping sent by you which I have
read with much interest. 1t was very kind
of you to remember me in this way.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,
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